October 30, 2007

Dear Vendors:
You are cordially invited to participate in the San Bernardino Valley College (SBVC) Holiday Faire on Wednesday, December 5, 2007 from 9:00 am – 5:00 pm. This should be an exciting event for the students, faculty and staff of SBVC as it will provide an opportunity for them to shop early for the holidays.  Furthermore, the Holiday Faire will be followed by a variety show in the evening: the Associated Students Holiday Extravaganza from 5:30 pm – 7:30 pm in the SBVC Auditorium.

Please find enclosed the SBVC Vendor Application and forms.  The application deadline is Monday, November 12, 2007. Should you have any questions or need assistance, please contact me at (909)387-1611 or alaramie@valleycollege.edu. 

Sincerely,

Anne Laramie

Secretary II

Office of Student Life

Cc: 
Nikki Schaper, Director


Cherize DeLeah, Associated Students, Senator

